
 
 

 

 

Are you aged 16-26 with a passion for Gaelic language and culture? 

Do you want to have your voice heard? 

We at An Comunn Gàidhealach are looking for 6 young adults to be a part of our exciting new 

Young Person’s Committee. Interested? Read on to find out more.. 

 

Who are we looking for? 

We are looking for 6 enthusiastic young adults aged 16-26 to be a part of our new Young Person’s 

Committee that is being established as part of 2018’s Year of Young People in Scotland.  

This is an opportunity to be a part of a Gaelic-speaking Committee, so some degree of Gaelic 

language proficiency is required.  

It does not matter if you have not been a member of a committee before. As long as you are 

enthusiastic, willing and able to work well in a team, we will give you any guidance that you need. 

If you have a passion for Gaelic language and culture and have ideas that you think could contribute 

to The Royal National Mòd, we would love to hear from you. 

 

What’s involved? 

The Committee will meet a total of 4 times on the phone/Skype (dates TBC) in the run up to the 

Royal National Mòd which will be held in Dunoon in October this year.  

The Committee will discuss their views on what they would like to see at The Royal National Mòd 

and will be assigned a number of small projects to see through from start to finish as a team in the 

run-up to the Mòd. 

 

What will I get from joining the Committee? 

- Opportunity to use and speak Gaelic  

- Opportunity to make a difference and contribute to the development of the Gaelic language 

- Opportunity to learn valuable transferable skills  

- Opportunity to meet new people 

- Opportunity to be involved in organising one of Scotland’s main Gaelic events of the year 

- The opportunity to have your voice heard 



 
 

How do I apply? 

If you are passionate about Gaelic, The Royal National Mòd, and would like the opportunity for your 

voice to be heard, fill in the short application form or get in touch with Alison Bruce at 

alison@ancomunn.co.uk for more information. 

 

Application forms must be returned to one of the addresses below by Monday 2nd April, 12pm. 

 

Application forms can be returned via email to Alison Bruce at alison@ancomunn.co.uk or through 

the post: 

FAO: Alison Bruce 

An Comunn Gàidhealach 

Unit 7A, 7 James Street, 

Stornoway, 

Isle of Lewis, 

HS1 2QN. 
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